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June 27, 2025

Dear Valued Partner,

In light of the ongoing pricing challenges facing our industry, Structa Wire is adjusting pricing across
all products, effective June 27, 2025. Since March 12, our finished goods have been subject to two
successive 25% tariffs—a significant cost burden at a time when our contractor and builder partners
are already under pressure.

Rather than passing these costs directly to the market, Structa Wire has chosen to absorb a
substantial portion of the June 4 tariff increase. This decision reflects our long-standing
commitment—over 26 years—to supporting the lath and plaster community with products that
perform and partnerships that endure.

To maintain competitiveness and alignment with industry norms, we will also be adjusting the roll
length of Structalath and Structalath 316 from 150 to 141 lineal feet, effective immediately. This
change makes these rolls a true 50-yard product (previously 53 yards), consistent with woven wire
lath offerings. Roll width remains unchanged at 38 3/8”, and visual differences will be minimal.

Thank you for your continued trust in Structa Wire. We remain committed to supplying innovative,
code-compliant lath products that support best practices and long-term performance in stucco
assemblies. Questions or concerns — please do not hesitate to reach out to your representative.
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